
MAA School Shoe Policy 
 
All students in grades 1-8 are required to wear one of the following 
approved school shoe styles. We appreciate your cooperation with this 
policy. Families may purchase these shoe styles at any store; however, we 
ask that families do not purchase shoes that are not approved. All shoes are 
available through Flocco’s (www.floccos.com/schools.htm#3) and the girls’ 
Mary jane is available through Rush Uniform for your convenience. 
 
Girls 
Mary jane in black or navy blue 
Hushpuppy Tuft style shoe in black with laces or velcro 
Academie Classic Buc style shoe in tan 
 
Boys 
Hushpuppy Tuft style shoe in black with laces or velcro 
Academie Classic Buc style shoe in tan 
 
 

 
 
Mary jane for girls  
Black or navy blue 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Academie Classic Buc style 
shoe in tan for boys and girls 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Hushpuppy Tuft style shoe in black for boys and girls 
with laces or velcro 

 
 

 

  


